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Ottawa, Ontario. 

Dear Dr. Kay: -- 

I have for acknowledgment, your letter 
dated the 25th of October regarding the environmental 
arsenic survey to be conducted by your Department this 
Fall. For your information, we are providing a sum of 
2,000.00 for. the Estimates in 1952 -53. We have asked 

the Northwest Territories Council to provide $2,000.00 
towards the survey to be conductea this Fall. Of course, 
you will realize that until this expenditure is approved 
by the Northwest Territories Council at its meeting to 
be held in Yellowknife on the 11th of December, 1951, 
this money will not be available. 

I am advising Mr. Homulos and Mr. Bishop, 
by copy of this letter, that you expect to arrive in 
Yellowknife the 20th of November with two assistants to 

commence the survey. Mr. Homulos will work in close 
cooperation with you and your assistants, and it is 
possible that Mr. Russell, who has been taking periodic 
samples, will also be able to assist you in the performance 
of your survey. 
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Yours very truly, 

G.E.B. Sinclair, 
Director. 


